
                 
 

THURSDAY 5th December 2019  |  TERM 4 

A MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL 

Dear Parents/Carers 

What an amazingly talented group of students and teachers we have! Our 
concert was again a fabulous showcase for our school and its 
achievements. Parents commented about how much they had enjoyed the 
performances. I would like to thank our teachers for their hard work in 
preparing our students and our parents/carers for helping with costumes 
and sharing your beautiful children with us. It was amazing to see so many 
families here to support our children and our school. Please enjoy the 
photos of the day as much as we enjoyed presenting it for you.  

Thank you also to those parents who completed our survey about student 
wellbeing. Your feedback was greatly appreciated. Yesterday also saw the 
final day of our Kinder transition and Step Up program for the year. Positive 
feedback was also received around these initiatives.  

I would like to say a huge congratulations to Mitchell Glynn, who has made 
it to the Australian Team for Karate. Mitchell will be heading to Portugal 
next year with the Australian team to compete in 2020. This is a huge 
achievement, with Mitchell going from strength to strength in his chosen 
sport. I know that Mitchell’s determination and perseverance will stand him 
in good stead, even at this level of competition, and will lead to success.  

Still to come this year are our PBL rewards, Year 6 Graduation, Presentation 
Day and Attendance rewards.  

Should you know of anyone starting Kindergarten who has not enrolled for 
next year as yet, or if you know of anyone wanting to start Preschool next 
year, please ask them to contact the school urgently. There are only a few 
places left in Preschool so early application is advisable.  

As this will be our last newsletter for the year, I would like to wish all of our 
families a happy and safe Christmas break. I would like to remind you that 
school resumes on Wednesday 29th January for students in P1 and Years 1 – 
6 and on Thursday 30th January for students commencing Kindergarten in 
2020. Thank you all for your continued support of our wonderful school and 
I look forward to seeing you all again in 2020. I wish those students moving 
on to High School all the very best as they embark on the next phase of 
their journey through life.  

Remember: The surest way not to fail is to determine to succeed. 

 
Eileen Day  
Principal 
 

 

             

Important Dates 
Monday 9th December 

“Obstacool” PBL Reward 

 

Tuesday 10th December 

Presentation Day 

Primary - 10am 

Infants - 12:30pm 

 

Wednesday 11th December 

Year 6 Farewell 

 

Wednesday 18th December 

Last Day of Term  

Thursday 23rd January 2020 

Uniform Shop (School office) 
Open 10am - 1pm 

 

Wednesday 29th January 
2020 
Year 1 to Year 6 Return 
 

Thursday 30th January 2020 
Kindergarten’s First Day 
 



                 
 

Notes Sent Home Who Is Involved   

Year 6 Farewell Years 5 & 6 

Year 6 Day Year 6 

The Department’s Revised Enrolment Policy 

What has changed? – Part 2: the 100-point residential address check 

Parents and carers planning to enrol their child at a 
school that is near or at its buffer or cap will be asked to 
complete the 100-point residential address check to 
confirm they live within the school’s designated intake 
area. This applies to all of the primary schools in Dubbo 
and means that parents and carers will need to provide 
documents to verify the child’s current address. 

A list of approved documents for the residential address 
check is available from the department’s website at 
https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/going-to-a-
public-school/media/documents/Residential-address-
check.pdf or from your child’s local school. To discuss 
this further, please feel free to make an appointment to 
meet with the Principal of your local school. 
 

Part 3: selection criteria for non-local enrolment 

Sibling enrolments are now clearly prioritised (where possible) and selection criteria for 
non-local enrolment will not include student ability, performance or achievement. 

If you have challenging circumstances and live outside the school’s intake area, you 
should arrange to meet with the Principal of your local school to discuss. We 
understand that not everyone’s circumstances are the same, and that there are 
instances where exceptional and compelling circumstances will need to be 
considered.  

To find the contact details for a particular school, please visit https://
education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/going-to-a-public-school/finding-a-public-school  

UNIFORM SHOP 
DUBBO WEST PUBLIC SCHOOL OFFICE 

Thursday 23rd January 2020 

10am - 1pm 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/going-to-a-public-school/media/documents/Residential-address-check.pdf
https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/going-to-a-public-school/media/documents/Residential-address-check.pdf
https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/going-to-a-public-school/media/documents/Residential-address-check.pdf
https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/going-to-a-public-school/finding-a-public-school
https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/going-to-a-public-school/finding-a-public-school


                 
 

Chess Tournament 
Final 

Round Three of the Stage Three Chess 
Tournament was played by the following 
students: 

Bryce Eddy and Jett Pearse; Raff Kater and 
Karol Villanueva. All Students played 
enthusiastically and enjoyed the 
competition. 

Well done to the winners of the third 
round, Raff Kater and Jett Pearse. The final 
was played out over two days with a lot of 
strategies coming into play but there can 
only be one winner.                                                  Raff Kater (left) and Jett Pearse (right) 

 

Congratulations to Jett Pearse, winner of the Stage Three Chess Tournament.   



                 
 



                 
 



                 
 


